
 

 

4th September 2019 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in the Junior School 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

Roald Dahl Day is the annual, global celebration of the world's number one storyteller, his beloved stories and 

unforgettable characters. In recognition of this festivity, on Friday 13th September we are inviting all children to come to 

school dressed as a character from one of the author’s many books or poems.  Alternatively, children can simply 

‘wear something yellow’ (This was Dahl’s favourite colour!).  Items can include hair accessories, socks, t-shirts, etc. or 

a combination of everything! 

 

During the same week, we are also hosting a book fair in Villa Road.  Books will be delivered on Wednesday 11th 

September so all children will have the opportunity to browse through the selection during school hours and can then pay 

for their books straight away when their class visit the fair. All monies should be brought into school in a named purse and 

remain the responsibility of your child.  The book fair will close on Tuesday 17th September. 

 

I hope you can join in on our Roald Dahl Day and I look forward to seeing the children at the book fair throughout the 

week. 

 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate in speaking to myself or your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs C Keyworth 

English Co-ordinator 
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